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Parental involvement

We ensure ongoing dialogue with parents to improve our knowledge of the needs of

their children and to support their families.

Parents have access to our policies, which are available on our website, but we are
happy to provide printed copies if required. We have a notice in the setting advising
of this.

We encourage and support parents to play an active part in the governance and

management of the setting.
We inform all parents on a regular basis about their children's progress.
Parents have access to Tapestry and are welcomed to give feedback.

We provide opportunities for parents to contribute their own skills, knowledge and

interests to the activities of the setting.

We consult with parents about the times of meetings to avoid excluding anyone.

We hold meetings in venues that are accessible and appropriate for all.

From time to time, there are opportunities for parents to come and join in with the

activities of the setting.

There will be opportunities for regular communication with your child’s key person

throughout the year.




